
“SAY MERRY CHRISTMAS”
Bill  Donohue  would  like  to  share
something  special:

“The video, ‘Say Merry Christmas,’ is produced by the Say
Merry Christmas network; it is a joy to watch. Anyone who
supports the Catholic League will realize why it is so dear to
us.  The  presentation  is  flawless.  I  would  like  to  thank
Catholic League members Rita and Denis Larrivee for bringing
this to my attention. Please pass it around.”

Enjoy the video by clicking here.

https://www.catholicleague.org/say-merry-christmas/
http://catholicleague.org/wp-content/uploads/2015/12/merryxmaspin.jpg
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ln01p1M2cH0

